
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

The Ministry of Works and Transport wishes to advise the general public 

that all Licensing locations are currently experiencing a temporary 

disruption in the delivery of its services due to internet challenges being 

experienced island-wide.  

With a sense of urgency, the Internet Service Provider has assured that this 

matter is currently being addressed and will seek to provide connectivity in 

the shortest possible timeframe. As such, members of the public are 

advised that a range of services are currently unavailable. 

The Ministry apologizes for any inconvenience caused and thanks the public 

for their continued cooperation and will provide an update once full 

connectivity has been restored.  
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